
meetings may be focused on one of these areas but 

they could be applied to all of them.  Hopefully this 

will be a time to encourage a positive approach to  

everything that we do.   

 

We will begin with a worship service on Wednesday 

evening, June 27 at 7:00 PM Central Time.  After the 

service there will be desserts served at a separate 

location for those who wish to attend.  Our meetings 

will begin the following morning with a welcome and 

check-in time at 8:30 AM Central.  During Thursday’s 

session we will meet during the morning and  

afternoon.  Following this there will be a short break 

and then we will all get together for our annual  

cookout and singing.  Friday’s sessions will only take 

place during the morning.  A more detailed schedule 

will be given out at the first session.   

25th Annual Fellowship Conference 

In 1988 some church members from Georgia 

decided to meet to discuss various topics that 

would help encourage and 

reinvigorate all who  

attended.  The first meeting 

was held in Hardy, Arkansas 

and included topics such as 

Unity, Fellowship, Home  

Mission, and Foreign  

Missions.   It turned out that the conference 

would be such a great success that a meeting 

The Optimistic Christian 
 

The topics for this year’s conference center 

around the theme of “The Optimistic  

Christian.”  It is our hope that the topics will 

bring a new or revived outlook on many  

aspects of ourselves.  Having a positive  

outlook requires an all encompassing  

approach that includes spiritual life, home 

life, and work life.  Without including each of 

these it is impossible to truly be a positive 

person.  The topics that you will hear at these 

was planned for the next year.  Since that time we 

have met every year at locations including  

Monteagle, Tennessee, Pennyrile,  

Kentucky, and Fort Payne, Alabama.  We 

have had attendees from many different 

states and congregations and have also 

had  people attend from Malawi.   

 

As we begin our 25th year we also begin 

our experiences at a new venue, Lake Point State 

Park in Eufaula, Alabama.  This facility offers lodge 

rooms, cabins, cottages, and camping.   It has 

a wonderful lake for fishing, a golf course, 

and most importantly a meeting room that 

can accommodate our needs as we come 

together.   

We hope that you will consider joining us for 

this very special year as we celebrate the 

past and look to the future.   Please see  

below for reservation information.   

For Reservation Information: 

1-800-544-5253 (Hotel) 

334-687-6026 (Campground) 

Group Number—1632 

 

For Conference Information: 

Mike Daniel  

770-949-6320 

beams2009@gmail.com 


